Student Directed Learning (SDL)
Get-Started Labs

Student-Directed Learning (SDL) provides options for students who have prior learning from professional or community experience, as well as those who want to explore individualized topics. Attend a free information/lab session about:

· Using student-directed learning in your degree plan
· Developing a Registration Proposal
· Reduced Tuition Rates! 

Upcoming Labs: 
· August 26, 4:00 
· September 4, noon
· October 3, 4:00 
· November 8, noon 
· December 16, 4:00

All are one hour. Register for a lab at https://tinyurl.com/Fall24Labs 

Students can also schedule an individual session at tinyurl.com/SDLappointment 

For more information, email sdl@metrostate.edu.  

SDL Registration Deadlines
	
	Fall 2024
	Spring 2025

	For students using Financial Aid:
	Sept. 14
	Jan. 31

	For students not using financial aid:
	Nov. 1 
	Mar. 21



If you need disability related accommodations, including parking, to make these events accessible, please contact the Center for Accessibility Resources, 651-793-1549 or Accessibility.Resources@metrostate.edu.
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